
 

  

Our intention is to form one Parish containing the churches of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell and Holy Cross, 
Hucknall.  We would like to give you the opportunity to express your views by answering the following questions: 
If you would rather talk to someone instead of writing down your thoughts, you can talk to anyone on the Looking 
Forward Team including Fr Richard Hardstaff and can attend a meeting to be held after all Parish Masses on the 
weekend of the 21st and 22nd June 2025.  Please use the back of this sheet if you need extra space. 
 
 
How do you feel about the merging of the existing parishes into a single parish?   (Please tick one) 

 
 
 
 

Please tell us why?  …… 

 

 

My questions about the merge are …… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return this form by 7th July 2025 to the office or hand in to the sacristy. 

What happens next?   Our formal request for becoming a single parish comprising of two separate churches must go 
through an approval process.  Firstly, it will be presented to the Deanery, following that it will go to the Council of Priests 
and finally to the Bishop’s Council for formal approval. 

It is only after this process has been completed and the new parish officially exists that we can begin any part of the 
process that involves our new identity.  This includes such things as official registers and financial matters. 

My suggestions about the merge are …… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I agree: I disagree:  

 

 


